
Ariton School is thrilled to have Ms. Kerri Taylor as our music 
education and band teacher. She comes to us from Troy City 
Schools with 10 years of experience in education. Ms. Taylor 
will be teaching music education to K-6th grade students each 
week until January. She will  host a meeting on Thursday, 
September 9th at 5:30 p.m. for 5th and 6th grade students 
and parents if they are interested in beginning band. We have 
tentatively planned musical performances on the following 
dates for our students to sing for you! All performances are set 
for 6:00 p.m. and are subject to change.

October 19- 3rd & 4th Grade
November 18- 1st & 2nd Grade
December 9th- PreK & Kindergarten
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Important Events in September
2nd  Picture Day
3rd  Progress Reports go out
6th  Labor Day - No School
9th   Beginning Band Interest Meeting 
24th Homecoming
30th Annual TItle I Meeting 4:30 p.m.
30th K-6th Grade Math & Reading 
Night-5:30 p.m.

Thank you for your patience with our new drop 
off and pick up procedures. Please call the 
office by 2:30 with any transportation changes. 
Please be sure that you have a visible car tag 
each day and keep it up until your student is 
loaded. 

Information will be sent home in October with directions for logging onto Powerschools to view your 
student’s grades and attendance. Progress reports will go home Sept. 3. If you need updates on grades 
you may email your child’s teacher or message them through Remind or Dojo. 

AIMS Web Reading 
and Math Results 
will be sent home 
with your K-6th 
grade child at the 
end of September. 

Purple Cats Want to Play!

The elementary school playground was 
recently damaged by a tree during a 
storm. 

A letter will be sent home soon about 
how you can help! Thank you for your 
support! 

Web pages for ongoing and up-to-date information:
Ariton School Web Site
Ariton School Facebook Page

Please message your child’s teacher to let them know if your 
student is sick and will be absent. If the student will be absent 
for more than a day or two, please notify the teacher of the 
number of days out and make-up work will be sent to the office 
for you to pick up. Please also send in a doctor’s note or parent 
note  to the office upon your student’s return. You will need to 
notify the office if your child will be absent for more than two 
days. Thank you for your help with this

The  Fall Festival will be held Thursday, October 28th  
6:00-8:00 p.m.
Please return the sheet with your information if you would 
like to volunteer with our PTO events or make a monetary 
donation to help with purchasing supplies for Ariton School 
PTO events.

https://ahs.dalecountyboe.org/
https://www.facebook.com/Ariton-School-1888263934744480/

